December 17, 2024

Dear Parents of Class 2,

Kindly note the following:-

Friday, December 20, 2024 - There will be no classes.

5.30 p.m. A musical play 'Hansel and Gretel' in the Peter Faber Hall. Pupils of Class 2 will report to their teachers in their respective classes at 5.00 p.m. sharp.

## **IMPORTANT:**

- a. Please be on time and do not enter the hall while the play is in progress.
- b. You are requested not to move from your seats to take any photographs.
- c. Kindly switch off your mobile phones or put it on silent mode during the programme.
- d. Children below four years will not be permitted in the hall.
  - 1. School re-opens on Friday, January 03, 2024.
  - 2. Please be informed that students will have <u>school till 12.45 p.m.</u>
    <u>on Saturday, January, 04, 2025</u>.
  - 3. All fees till the month of December should be paid by December 20, 2024. Kindly check the school app for fees update.
  - 4. Applications for leave will NOT be entertained during the break.
  - 5. The School Office will remain closed during the Christmas Break.
    Please communicate with the school using the school email only in case you have any urgent work to be attended to.

## HAPPY CHRISTMAS AND A BRIGHT NEW YEAR.

Br. Dr. Thomas Vaz, S.J. Principal